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"Joe Sandier" 
<sandler@sandlerreiff .eom> 

12/21/2006 04:33 PM 

AOtlMt* 
To <arothstein@fec.gov> 

cc <jlevin@fec.gov> 

Subject AOR 2006-34-Working Assets Inc. 

34 

Amy—Per our discussion, this will confirm that our client, Working Assets Inc., consents 
to a 30-day extension of the deadline for rendering an advisory opinion on the 
above-reference request. We understand that it is your plan to have an advisory 
opinion up for consideration by the Commission at its public meeting on Feb. 8, 2007. 
Thanks very much and thanks for your continuing effort and work on this matter. If we 
don't talk before then, best wishes to both of you for a happy, healthy and successful 
New Year-
Joe Sandler 

Joseph £ Sandler 
Sandler Reiff & Young PC 
50EStSE#300 
Washington, D.C. 20003 
Tel: (202)4791111 
Fax (202) 479-1115 
Cell (202)607 0700 

This message is intended only for the use of the intended addressee and may contain information 
that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you have received this message in 
error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify us via email or telephone 
202.479.1111. 

IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we 
inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any 
attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) 
avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing, or 
recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed herein. 
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